
10.10.22 – 14.10.22

Interested in an opportunity? 

Please see Mrs Dawson for more info or support.

Robert Gordon University Open Days
Robert Gordon University in Aberdeen are holding two  Open Days on Saturday 15th 

October and Saturday 19th November between 10:00-14:00. You can attend one of their

various talk sessions – from their Academic Schools and Support Services – as well as

experiencing interactive activities, meeting current students and taking a free of charge

minibus service to view the Woolmanhill Student Accommodation.

Scan the QR code for more info or if you would like to sign up!

JP Morgan Software Graduate Apprenticeship
Software Engineering Graduate Apprenticeship at J.P. Morgan Glasgow is now open for applications for 

students wishing to start in September 2023.  They have a partnership with The University of 

Strathclyde where all apprentices will earn a full honours degree from the Russell Group university as part 

of their studies. At their Glasgow Technology Centre, they have over 2,000 technologists developing and 

supporting global systems using cutting-edge technologies. Joining this team as a Software Engineering

Apprentice, over the 4 year programme applicants will learn how to analyse, develop and test code, while 

completing their BSc in Software Development.

Entry Criteria: BBBB at Scottish Higher level. This must include either Maths, Physics or

Computer Science.

Start Salary (rising after 15 months): £21,000 + benefits

Applicants will go through a multi-stage selection process which will operate on a rolling

basis so applications should be made ASAP to avoid disappointment. 

Scan the QR code to apply!

JP Morgan Technology Work Expereience 2023
JP Morgan’s Glasgow Technology Work Experience 2023 programme for S4-S6 students is opening soon.  

This programme gives a comprehensive overview of the technology industry and will introduce participants 

to different business areas within the company. Participants will have a chance to participate in seminars, 

interactive presentations, case studies and group exercises. It’s an invaluable opportunity to

begin building networks and laying the ground work for the future!

Applications will open on the 20th October and will stay open for 24 hours, meaning

that applications can be made on this day ONLY.  

Set a reminder on your phone and scan the QR code to apply!



To find out more about these opportunities and 

more, please visit the Bishopbriggs Academy 

DYW Padlet!

https://padlet.com/BA_DYW/vxbovkizeqx99sdc

https://padlet.com/BA_DYW/vxbovkizeqx99sdc

